
  

Welcome Back! 
    January 2021 Newsletter 

Welcome  
 
Welcome back, I hope you have 
enjoyed a wonderful festive break and 
that you are ready and excited to start 
a great new year!          
We have many exciting themes this 
term. We will start off with Grace and 
Courtesy then move over to Hot & 
Cold. 
We would like to welcome our new 
friends who will be joining us from the 
toddler class😊     
We would also like to welcome Ms. 
Grace to our classroom.  
 

Dates to Remember 
 
January 19th Heinz’s Birthday 
January 19th First Day of School 
 

Things to Remember 
 Face Mask  
 Please let me know if you would like a 

face shield. 
 Drop- Off 07:15 – 07:45 
 School starts at 07:45 
 Pick-up 12:00 or 14:00 – 14:30 
 Water bottle 
 Healthy Snack 
 Healthy Lunch (Full day only) 
 Sunscreen 
 Hat 
 Change of clothes 
 Indoor shoes 
 Rain Shoes 
 Bedding (Full day only) 

 
 

Special Announcement! 
We are happy to announce that Ms Nina 
will have a new Casa Dei Bambini baby 
arrival in July 2021.  
 

Please Note! 
 
After school activities will start on 
January 25th.  
 
School will close at 12 for this week. 
 


